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NELSON A.RoCKEFELLER 

August 30, 1974 

Dear Senator Eastland: 

It was a great pleasure to see you 
last week. I always enjoy the opportunity to . , 

visit with you, and I appreciate very much your 
advice. 

Your view about the importance of 
the Congressional role under the 25th amendment 
is one that I fully share, for I feel that under 
this amendment Congress is acting on behalf of 
the Amer i can electorate. 

With warm regard, 

Sincerely, 

The Honorable James O. Eastland / 
The United States Senate 
Washington, D.C. 2051 5 



Room 5GOO 

30 Rockefell er Plaza 
New York, N.Y. 100 2 0 

The Honorable James o. 'T'Ea'stland 
The United States Senate 
Washington, D.C . 20515 
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